i READINGS
’["[AY"VLIAAM BAPTISM OF CHRIST Acts 8 14-17 P123
PARISH CHURCHES Sunday 12th Janual’y 2025 Luke 3: 15-17, 21-22 P57
—— Baptism vows will be renewed in our
et 9.30am service Sunday. Bring a brolly!!!!!
PARISH DIARY
Saturday 11t 9.30am Hedge planting. Hall Car Park.
10.00am Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. HCN.
Sunday 12t 8.00am Said Communion. All Saints.
Baptism of Christ 9.30am Communion. St George’s. No 11.00am.
3.00pm Messy Church celebrates Epiphany. Parish Hall.
Tuesday 14th 9.00am Morning Prayer. All Saints.
Tuesday 14 Rural Dean course.
Wednesday 15" Revd Becky will be out of parish for these dates.
Wednesday 15" 9.00am Morning Prayer. St George’s.
10.00am Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. HCN.
12.00noon Prayers for Justice & Peace. Cathedral (Trinity Chapel).
7.00pm Film Night. Social Club. HCN.
Saturday 18t 10.00am Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. HCN.
Sunday 19% 9.30am Communion. St George’s. Baptism vows renewed.
11.00am Service of the Word. All Saints.

Please PRAY for:

e peace between Russia and Ukraine and Palestine and Israel - those who have died, those who
mourn, those who seek refuge. Wisdom for all who lead.

the people of Syria.

peace on earth and an end to the environmental damage caused by weapons and wars.

the Church of the Province of West Africa.

the people and parishes of Jersey Deanery.

the Episcopal Churches in South Sudan and Sudan especially The Rt Revd Paul Modi Farjala,
Bishop of Terekeka in South Sudan.

St Osmund and St Gregory Churches, Salisbury.

the World Food Programme, people who live hand to mouth and are reliant on the land.

those who live in the Old Blandford Road and Bishops Drive.

Harnham Church wardens and welcomers.

those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially Simon W, Pam J, Anne B,

Margaret R, Sharon S, Lizzie, Julian P, Princess of Wales and King Charles llI.

e those who have died especially Kath Glover.

Worship in Harnham and beyond...

ECUMENICAL PRAYERS FOR JUSTICE AND PEACE

On the 3 Wednesday of each month there are prayers for Justice and Peace in the Trinity Chapel at
Salisbury Cathedral, from 12-12.30pm. All are welcome to attend. Coming up: Wednesday 15%
January and Wednesday 19" February.

The Second Sunday of the month worship in All Saints will only be at 8am. There will no longer be
an 1lam service on the second Sunday in All Saints. There will be sung communion at 9.30am at St
George’s which all are welcome to join.

Considerations for this change are the amount of people involved in Messy Church form the All Saints
congregation and lower attendance figures on the second Sunday (often less than the 8am), less
volunteers to welcome and set up as they are involved in Messy Church and the fact that Messy
Church has more people in attendance than the 11am. If you have any queries or comments please
speak to Revd Becky.

A special announcement will be made verbally in churches this week which will also be on next
Sundays notice sheet.




THANK YOUs

¢ To all who helped clear the contents of the Container on Wednesday. Revd Becky

e A big thank you to all those working in the background, counting and banking both the
Christmas collections and those throughout the year.

¢ And to all who donated money for the Harnham Parish Christmas appeal in our special services
in December raising £750 for the Disasters Emergency Committee support for Gaza and
Lebanon. And £750 for the work of the parish. We also raised over £70 raised for the Children’s
Society. Revd Becky and Julie Scott, treasurer.

AN

WANTED If anyone has a small working vacuum cleaner that they no " ‘J
longer use, please let Linda or Revd Becky know so it can be used in » \ 4 ~f
the Meeting Room.
@ BLISTER PACK COLLECTION, THIS Friday 10" January, 10 am — 2 pm
g@é Market Square outside Henderson’s Bakery. Any number accepted, and this recycling
Q@%' box has been sponsored. But as this is a charitable initiative, they are asking for £1 donation
for every 50 packs to cover the cost of the next collection on 10 March. ( # Eco lifestyle.)

Hedge planting. Saturday 11" January. Parish Hall site. If you have volunteered already — thank
you. If not there is still time! This is part of a continuing schedule of improvements to the parish hall and
grounds, contact Richard on 07986 423891 for more details.

HARNHAM FILM NIGHT, Wednesday 15" January, Harnham Community Sports and Social Club,
Parsonage Green, 7.00 for 7.30 till 9.30pm approx.

Harnham Social Club and Harnham Community Network are offering a night out at the cinema in
Harnham, at the knockdown price of £5, with a licensed bar available throughout the evening. The aim
is to make this a monthly event, providing a varied menu of recently released films.

January’s film is Twisters, a dramatic disaster film, which follows clashing groups of storm chasers
investigating a tornado outbreak in Oklahoma, USA.

Future Films planned: Thelma, Conclave, and Paddington in Peru.

Free parking is available at the Social Club. If you are in a free place in shared transport from a central
point in West or East Harnham, please contact Charles Woodd as soon as possible on 07962 213494.
Further general enquiries to Charles on 07962 213494 or at harnhamcommunity@gmail.com.

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY = 18%"- 25t January This year the theme of the week
focuses on belief, in commemoration of the 1700 years since the first Council of Nicaea.

Eye-Witness Stories from Israel/Palestine - Thursday 23™ January 7.30pm at Salisbury Methodist
Church. The Very Reverend Nicholas Papadopulos the Dean of Salisbury Cathedral will come and
share something of his time on his recent Sabbatical in Israel / Palestine. All Welcome.

NEW YEAR TABLE TOP SALE - Sunday 26" January, 2.00 — 4.00pm, Harnham Parish Hall

Start the New Year with a clear-out. Come and pick up a New Year bargain or two.

Tables can be booked for £5, payable on the day — you keep all you make.

Entry for buyers - £1 donation at the door. Refreshments available.

Proceeds to support the work of Harnham Parish.

Bags, hats and scarves; jigsaws; and bric a brac - all of good saleable quality would be welcomed-
drop off at Parish office on Friday afternoon. Book your table now by contacting Charles Woodd on
07962 213494, or charleswoodd46@gmail.com. ??2

SAVE THE DATES: ==
SUN 2" February: 10am. United service in St George’s to celebrate Candlemass with guest <=>
speaker from the BRIDGE youth project, Salisbury. Link- THE BRIDGE YOUTH PROJECT - Home
SUN 2"° FEBRUARY, 3.00 — 5.00pm, Parish Hall = Community Tea for those on their own.
Salisbury Pluckers Ukelele Band will be attending this event.

WEDS 5™ FEBRUARY, 7.30 pm, Parish Hall — the first First Wednesday Talk of 2025. Jean Lunnon
and Heather Sheeley will talk on: “Netherhampton House: Its history and its occupants”.

Vicar: Revd Becky 01722 333564 (Day off - Saturday)

Safeguarding Officer: Jacqui Brown 07909 648 309 safeguarding.harnhamchurches@gmail.com
Parish Administrator: Linda Baker 07925 108856 or harnhamparish@btinternet.com

Lift Coordinator: Pat Clegg 07450 217091 or Harnhamparishlifts24@gmail.com
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